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Follow Up to June 25, 2019 Question 
From Trustee Menon 

 
Re:  Dual Credit FAQ Page  

 
 

Question:    
 

Dr. Menon asked if Collin College has a dual credit FAQ page on our website 
 

Answer:   
 
We have had a dual credit FAQ page on our website for some time, but it is very 
generic.  Public Relations is currently working with AVP Raul Martinez to redesign the 
Dual Credit site and to create pages with specific information for each participating ISD.   
 
At this time, the site is not ready to go live, but will be available in the coming weeks. 

 
 
 

Resource: 
Sherry Schumann, Ph.D. 
Executive Vice President  
972-758-3883 
sschumann@collin.edu  

 


